
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant)
Sent: Monday, December 15, 2008 11:05 AM
To: Grace Crunican; harold.taniguchi@kingcounty.gov; Dye, Dave; 'ron.posthuma@kingcounty.gov'; 

Paananen, Ron; Powers, Bob; 'Sunday,Tracie'; 'hannah.mcintosh@seattle.gov'; 
'christina.oclaire@kingcounty.gov'; Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant); Fishkin, Emily (Consultant); Lenz, 
KaDeena (Consultant); Claus, Emily (Consultant); Brown, Lloyd; Tobin, Victoria

Subject: Port of Seattle - Statement at 4ish Today

7/13/2009

Just heard from Geri Poor that the Port Commission is meeting today at 4 and will be issuing a statement concurring 
with much of the feedback heard from the SAC last week -- more work is needed on the bored tunnel.  We're sending 
her a few of the slides we're using today for the King County and Seattle council meetings today about the two 
hybrids. 
  
  


